THE CHESTER COUNTY HOSPITAL Foundation

701 East Marshall Street West Chester, Pennsylvania 19380 610.431.5108 ChesterCountyHospital.org/Foundation

October 23, 2024

Sweet Jane's Wish Foundation Attn: Karl G. Gerlach, President 2 Maggie's Lane Downingtown, PA 19335

Dear Mr. Gerlach:

Thank you for the thoughtful grant of \$2,500.00 on 10/4/2024 from Sweet Jane's Wish Foundation *in memory of Jane Earline Gerlach Booge* to The Chester County Hospital Foundation in support of SHINE Patient Care. Congratulations to you and your family on a successful golf tournament!

The Chester County Hospital Foundation was established in 1983 to seek philanthropic support from the community to help the hospital fulfill its mission. Support from our wonderful community has been essential in our effort to bring the most advanced health care to Chester County. Philanthropy has been the driving force behind Chester County Hospital's growth and has allowed us to adapt to the ever-changing health care needs of our community.

SHiNE is celebrating 25 years of service to patients living with cancer in our community. Your gift makes a tangible difference by offsetting the cost of cancer care and providing support services for patients of the Abramson Cancer Center at Chester County Hospital. In addition to providing the most up-to-date procedures and latest cutting edge technologies, we offer a human touch in cancer treatment -- a Nurse Navigator and Social Worker – helping patients navigate their way through the often overwhelming challenges of the medical world and insurance requirements. Additional services offered are transportation to appointments, complimentary wigs, padfolios to make the logistics of care easier, reimbursement for antinausea medications, fitness training, support groups, and therapeutic massages.

Thank you, again, for making an investment in our community and advancing the future of health care at Chester County Hospital. Together, with ongoing philanthropic support and dedicated and compassionate team members, Chester County Hospital continues to progress towards a higher level of excellence.

Sincerely

Michael J. Duncan President and CEO

This letter serves as a receipt for your donation. No goods or services were provided in consideration for this donation. Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

your generosity!